
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 
MEETING  

12 March 2024, 3-5pm

 
 

You’re invited to a free patient participation group 
(PPG) meeting on 12 March 2024 at Brighthelm 
Community Centre, North Road, Brighton BN1 

1YD from 3pm to 5pm. 
 

The PPG will welcome patients across Deans and 
Central Brighton Primary Care Network, which 
includes Allied Medical Practice, The Avenue 

Surgery, Brighton Station Health Centre, Saltdean 
and Rottingdean Medical Practice, and Ship Street 

Surgery.  
 

Come and find out more 
about our services, share 

your thoughts, and help us 
grow our PPG.  

 

 
Please do let our reception staff know if you plan 

to attend. 


